
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #13 
 
Date:   March 24, 2022 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Glen Leduc 

Chairman Leadership and Development 
Committee 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Introduction to Using Zoom 

 

 
Comrades:  
 
The Leadership and Development Committee has finished the first of two, or maybe 
three, presentations on using Zoom for video conferencing.  The first presentation is 
designed to assist comrades who have never used Zoom or who had problems using 
Zoom in the past.  The presentation is supported by written instructions. 
To view and use the presentation and instructions, go 
to   https://drive.google.com/drive/u/2/folders/1ItzWXJ-
UDGcAxzmt1Jo562uSQydphp7i   to download the files. 
This is a temporary location until the presentation is loaded on the Command 
website.  An ABMO will be sent when the website is ready. 
Please share this link with anyone who wants help joining a Zoom conference. 
The second presentation will be on hosting a Zoom conference. 
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